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I recently had the pleasure of witnessing the remarkable restoration work carried 
out by Buon Fresco, LLC on the wall and ceiling frescos of our beloved Russian 
Orthodox Church. The level of expertise and dedication displayed by their team 
truly deserves the highest praise. I am beyond impressed with the exceptional 
results they achieved. 
 
From the moment I contacted Victoria Bingham of Buon Fresco to inquire about 
their services, I was met with utmost professionalism and a genuine passion for 
preserving our cultural heritage. The team was prompt in their response and 
scheduled a visit to assess the state of the frescos. Their knowledge and attention 
to detail during the assessment phase immediately instilled confidence in their 
abilities. 
 
The restoration process itself was executed with precision and care. It was 
evident that the team possessed a deep understanding of the historical and 
artistic significance of these frescos. The level of expertise and craftsmanship they 
displayed was truly commendable. 
 
Moreover, I was particularly impressed with their respect for the sacredness of 
our church. They exercised great caution and reverence while working within the 
holy space, ensuring minimal disruption to the regular worship activities. 
 
The outcome of the restoration project left everyone in awe. The vibrancy and 
beauty of the frescos have been restored to an extent that surpassed our 
expectations. The colors are radiant, with the intricate details brought back to life. 
It was as if the frescos had been transported through time, and the church now 
looked as magnificent as it did when the frescos were first painted by 
Archimandrite Kyprian (Pyzhov). 
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I must also commend Victoria and her team for their excellent project 
management skills. They adhered to the agreed-upon timeline, kept us informed 
about the progress, and ensured that the project was completed within the 
allocated budget. Their transparency and communication throughout the process 
were greatly appreciated. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend Buon Fresco for any restoration work 
involving precious artworks. Their expertise, passion, and commitment to 
preserving cultural heritage are unparalleled. Our church is indebted to them for 
breathing new life into our treasured frescos. Thank you, Buon Fresco for your 
outstanding work! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Victor Melnikow 
Parish Secretary 
 
 
 
cc: V. Reverend Nikolai Tkatschow 
 Gregory Melnick, Treasurer 

 


